SB 1302 – Banning the Ban on Delivery Services    

A bill to prohibit local governments from banning home deliveries  from state-licensed providers into their jurisdictions  will be heard by the CA Senate Governance & Finance Committee on May 2.
    The bill is SB 1302 by Sen. Ricardo Lara (Long Beach);  cosponsors:  Sen. Bradford (Compton), Galgiani (Stockton), Wieckowski (Fremont))
    The bill faces opposition by a coalition of LA-area providers and unions who want to stifle competition by delivery services.
     Too many sick and disabled patients live in jurisdictions with local bans and restrictions on access - they need access to delivery services.
      Prop 64 already requires local governments to accept transport by licensed businesses.  There’s no reason that they should be allowed to continue banning home deliveries to patients who need it.
      Sen. Mike McGuire (North Coast) chairs the Governance Committee and is a long-time advocate of strong local regulatory powers. 
      Constituents of him and other committee members are strongly urged to let them know your views on SB 1302.
   - Dale Gieringer, Cal NORML
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